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Project Name: West Broad Marketplace - Infrastructure
Final Construction Plans 

POD – 2014 - 00256
Date Received by Public Works: October 21, 2014
Date Comments Complete: November 7, 2014

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the final construction plans for POD – 2014 - 00256 – West Broad Marketplace – Infrastructure and has the following additional/outstanding comments that need to be addressed prior to the signature process.
1. Remove the end of road barricade at the eastern end of the Spine Road.  Provide a large arrow (2 directions), W1-7 sign behind the cul-de-sac of the Spine Road.  Object markers, OM 4-1 signs can also be used to mark the end the end of the road.

2. Specify the GR-2 guardrail length and GR-9 end treatment length along the end of the cul-de-sac.  The end treatments needs to each have a minimum 50 foot length.

3. Dry curb and gutter is not a Henrico County standard.  Remove the “Henrico County Standard” from the dry curb and gutter labels.

4. Locate pavement arrows at least 50 feet back from the edge of pavement of the intersections into Cabelas.
5. Label the Spine Road and Entrance Road dimensions from face of curb to face of curb on Sheet C3.01.

6. Provide a left turn lane with a width of 10 feet and a 4 foot median on the spine road into the northeastern most access point.

7. Per the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD) Section 2B.07 there is criteria to be considered for a multi-way stop sign installation.   Clarify whether these conditions are met.

8. Provide evidence that VDOT has reviewed the current scope of work shown on the plan and has no comments regarding the proposed work.

9. Additional comments may follow upon review of a subsequent submittal. 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
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